



Bring Your Grown Up – Christmas Crafts Wednesday 11th December 2024.

Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to invite you in for our first Bring Your Grown-Up session of the year. We will be inviting you in to join us for a morning of Christmas Crafts on **Wednesday 11th December 2024. 9:00am-9:45am**. For this, it will be a maximum of 2 adults per child.

More information about arrangements for dropping off, activities etc. will follow closer to the time. Howeve,r we wanted to give you as much notice as possible in case arrangements need to be made for you to attend.

Kind Regards

The FYFS Team









